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The Board of Game finds as follows, based on information provided by Department staff, Alaska 

residents and other wildlife users: 

The Board recommended the department take the following actions: 

1. Establish individual quotas for each sub area of the Copper Basin community 

subsistence hunt for the moose that do not meet general season antler 
requirements in Units 11 and 13 and attempt to achieve the quota for each subarea 
regardless of whether or not the total harvest exceeds the total allocation for the 
CSH program. 

2. As a permit condition, require hunters to report within 24 hours of harvesting a 
moose in the Copper Basin community subsistence hunt. 

3. Keep the Copper Basin community subsistence caribou hunt open for the entire 
season or until the Copper Basin community subsistence caribou quota has been 
met, whichever occurs first. 
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Ted Spraker, Chairman 
Alaska Board of Game 



Findings for the Alaska Board of Game 

2015-XXX-BOG 

Board Recommendation to the Department of Fish and Game 

provided during the Central/Southwest Region Meeting 

March 17, 2015 

The Board of Grune finds as follows, based on information provided by Department staff, Alaska 

residents and other wildlife users: 

The Board recommended the department take the following action: 

Include the requirement for all hunters to wear blaze orange outerwear (vest or jacket, not 
just a cap) while participating in the youth hunt for small grune in the Hatcher' s Pass Youth Hunt 
Management Area in Unit l 4A. This requirement should be conveyed to the public in writing in 
the Alaska Hunting Regulations book produced annually by the department. The requirement 
should be found, at minimum, in the description of the management area on the Unit 14 map. 

2 

Ted Spraker, Chairman 
Alaska Board of Grune 



Findings for the Alaska Board of Game 

2015-XXX-BOG 

Board Recommendation to the Department of Fish and Game 

provided during the Southcentral Region Meeting 

March 17, 2015 

The Board of Game finds as follows, based on information provided by Department staff, Alaska 

residents and other wildlife users: 

The Board recommended the department take the following management action: 

Establish a maximum human-caused mortality quota of no more than 50-60 brown bears, 

with no more than 8-12 of these adult (at least 5 years old) sows, per calendar year beginning 

after January 1, 2016, for Units 7 and 15. 

Date: 
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Ted Spraker, Chairman 
Alaska Board of Game 


